
Please know that there are many home owners, myself included, who also support MID reform 

based on the inequity of who can benefit from this tax deduction and understanding that the 

money the state of Oregon is losing is so desperately needed to help the growing homeless 

population and those who are struggling to remain housed. In these very troubling times when 

the federal govt seems hell bent on destroying protections for anyone but the extremely wealthy, 

I would like to see my state lead the way on providing balance and humanity. 

Sincerely, 

Jan MacWilliams 

 


